
    DEROCHE   
    Elementary School 

                        

September 22, 2023 
 Dear Deroche Families:  Here are a few announcements that we wanted to share: 

 
    
 

Truth & Reconciliation Day 

The school has several activities planned for 

students on September 28th to honour and 

recognize Truth & Reconciliation Day.  

Parents/Guardians are invited to join students 

for a hot dog BBQ at the big field starting at 

11:20 am, followed by a “Walk for 

Reconciliation” at 12:30.  All classes will be 

walking from the school to the Community 

Access Centre and back.   

Coupon Book Fundraiser 

Remember to get your “Great Little Coupon 

Book” before they’re gone! Please submit order 

forms by October 6th.    

Popcorn & Freezie Sales 

Starting in October, we will be having an 

alternating popcorn and freezie sale as a 

monthly fundraiser.  Treats will be available to 

students by donation.  Watch for a flyer and 

Facebook post coming your way soon. 

Volunteering at the School 

The office would like to remind parents to 

complete a volunteer application and CRC if you 

have plans to volunteer at the school this year.    

 

 

 

 

 

PAC Facebook Page 

As another way to connect with families, we 

have created a Facebook page called “Deroche 

Elementary PAC Information”.  Parents and 

guardians of Deroche Elementary students can 

visit the site to view information regarding 

upcoming school events and important 

reminders. PAC meeting information & calls for 

volunteers will also be posted. To join the group, 

you can access through the QR code below: 

This group is private for 

Deroche Elementary 

families only and 

maintained by PAC 

Executive Members. 

PAC Elections and Meeting 

The next PAC meeting is on October 13th at 2:30 

in the school library.  The meeting will be in-

person with elections taking place for the 2023-

2024 Executive.  Nomination forms have been 

sent home today with details.  Please return 

forms to the school before the meeting date.  

The PAC Constitution can be found on the school 

website, on the PAC Facebook page and on the 

Parent Information bulletin board at the school.   

We are hoping to grow the PAC Executive team 

this year. If certain positions remain vacant, we 

will try and fill them during the course the school 

year.  Please consider getting involved as it’s a 

great way to connect with others and be a part 

of the planning process for school events. 

 


